PTO Meeting Minutes

February 2nd, 2022 — via ZOOM

Minutes dictated by Stephanie Dubbert — PTO Secretary

Attendance
Board members in attendance as follows:
President — Sarah Lorson
Vice President — Ashley Jenks
Secretary — Stephanie Dubbert
Treasurer — Jill Watkins
Teacher Liaison- Johnna Davis
Meeting opened at 7:30 PM by Sarah Lorson
Meeting minutes will be posted on the PCES website
Spirit Wear
® Mid February, this will be our last order for the school year.
Valentine’s Parties
e Look for sign ups from your room parents.
Bingo Night

e Join us for bingo night March 4th from 6:30-8:30
o This is a free family event, winners will receive prizes!
o We will have snacks and drinks available for purchase.

Carnival
e April 8th...more information will be coming out soon.

5th grade graduation

e We are currently working on finalizing plans for our 5th graders, more information to come.



-Next PTO meeting is TBD via ZOOM
-Please remember to keep those Hyvee receipts for Mr. Hogan!
-A reminder that all volunteers must fill out a volunteer form as well as a background check.

-Incoming Kindergarten parents, reach out to the office if you haven’t already. Roundup will
be April 1st, which also means no school for our current Kindergartners that day.



